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120 North Union Street
Middletown, PA 17057
January 28, 1980

Commisnioner John Ahearne
NRC
U.S. nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC

Dear Commissioner Ahearne:

I am writing to you regarding the proposed release of
Krypton from TMI. If such a plan is carried out, I think
that this would be a flagrant disregard for the residents
of the Middletown area. I am opposed to any further
radioactive releases from TMI. I urge you to speak out
in our behalf. I would appreciate your views on this
vital matter.

Sincerely,
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